
 

 

13-10-23 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Today we celebrated our Merit assembly with our Reception children for the first time, it was a pleasure to 

see how beautifully they sat and how enthusiastically they cheered as we awarded our certificates. It caps a 

busy couple of weeks that has included successful Curriculum Presentations across the school and plenty of 

inspiring work completed by the children. 

 

Class Dojo Team Award 

This morning in assembly it was confirmed that Hilbre were the team that collected the most points for the 

half-term meaning that any child in Hilbre is welcome to come to school in suitable non-uniform on 

Thursday 19th October, the last day in school before the half-term break. 

 

Curriculum Presentations 

Thank you to all our parents and carers who attended these meetings. Just a reminder that the 

presentations are available online for anyone who wishes to view them. 

 

Parents Evenings 

The first parents meeting of the year, focusing on the pastoral aspect of school, takes place next week with 

appointments made online. Thank you to everyone who has signed up. Should you still need to make an 

appointment please contact your child’s teacher as soon as possible using the comms email as the online 

system will close this afternoon. 

  

End of day around school 

Please note that Calday Grammar School have changed their end of day timings and this has resulted in 

more children and cyclists being present on the roads and areas around school. We would ask all our 

parents to be aware of this if they are driving on these roads. 

 

PE Kit 

In line with school policy, please can we remind you that the PE kit worn in school should comply with 

school uniform. Tracksuits or hoodies need to be plain navy blue or black, worn with the school t-shirt. 

Please note that expensive brands are not recommended due to the wear and tear of the school day. 

Finally, please ensure all items are named as lost property is already bursting at the seams! 
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“Love your neighbour as yourself.” 
Luke 10:27 
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Book Fair 

The school will be holding a book fair in the school hall from Monday 16th October to Thursday 19th 

October after school each afternoon. We would love you to pop in and purchase some of the fantastic 

books on offer. 

 

Polite reminders 

• Car parking and drop off – Please can I remind you that it is really helpful if we can use Ludlow Lane as a 

one way.  Please see this link. 

• I have been contacted by concerned parents about some poor parking in the local area.  Please park 

with consideration of children and our neighbours. 

• We would encourage any children cycling to school to make sure they are wearing a suitable helmet. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Neil Le Feuvre 

https://www.stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk/website/school_parking/31393

